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March 1,  2013 

Fairness means 

playing by the rules 

and treating people 

right.  

Happy Friday to everyone!  Please accept my sincere thanks for your  

assistance with morning drop off.  With your help, traffic is moving more 

smoothly than it has all year.  Drop off and pick up times are the busiest times 

of the day and it takes the cooperation of everyone to keep our students,  

parents and staff to keep us all safe.  Thank you so much! 

 

Spring Break is coming soon on the week of March 18th!   

The year is winding down quickly. 

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

Mark Lewis 

March 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
February 25-March 1-Fine Arts Festival 
March 7 – Zaxby’s Spirit Night 
March 15-  Birthday Snack Day 
March 18-22– Spring Break 
March 27 – PTO Meeting  (Nominations for 2013-         
2014 Board) 2:00 
March 27-28-Parent Teacher Conferences 
March 27-28– Mini Book Fair 
March 29-School’s Out 

Pictures for the yearbook are due by the end of March! Please upload them 

ASAP! Upload directions can be found on  the Jim Stone Elementary website:  

http://jses.conwayschools.org.  Thanks for your help! 

ATTENTION: YEARBOOK NEEDS PICTURES! 

K, 1st, 2nd grade musical 

3rd/4th grade musical 

Character Kid 

W.A.T.C.H DOG 

Valentine Parties 

Recess 

Lunch 

Speeders Running Club 

Or any other pictures you may have that were taken at 

school or at a school event 

  

  

There is a link to upload pictures on the Jim Stone  

website.  We do not need every child's name-just type 

teacher's name. 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=fairness&FORM=HDRSC2
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Choice of One  

Mini French Toast 
&  

Crispy Bacon 
 or  

Whole Grain Cereal  

w/Whole Grain 
Poptart  

 
Fruit Juice  

Milk of Choice  

Choice of One  

Breakfast Pizza  
or  

Whole Grain Cereal  
w/Honey Wheat 

Donut  

 
 

 
Fruit Juice  

Milk of Choice  

Choice of One  

Pancake & Sausage 
on a Stick  

or  
Whole Grain Cereal  

w/Whole Grain  

Poptart  
 

 
Fruit Juice  

Milk of Choice  

Choice of One  

Pillsbury Mini  
Cinnis &  

Sausage Link  
or  

Whole Grain Cereal  

w/Honey Wheat  
Donut  

 
Fruit Juice  

Milk of Choice  

Choice of One  

Sausage Biscuit  
or  

Whole Grain Cereal  
w/Whole Grain 

Poptart  

 
 

 
Fruit Juice  

Milk of Choice  

Choice of One  

Spaghetti & Italian 
Bread  

or 
Ham & Cheese Melt 

w/  

Garden Salsa Sun 
Chips  

 
Fruits Offered  

Peach Cup  
Apple Juice  

Vegetables Offered  

Seasoned Green 
Beans  

Carrot Sticks  
 

Milk of Choice  

Choice of One  

Roasted Chicken  
& Whole Wheat Roll 

or  
Turkey Breast  

& Whole Wheat Roll 

 
  

 
Fruits Offered  

Red Delicious Apple  
Grape Juice  

Vegetables Offered  

Mashed Potatoes  
Cucumber Slices  

 
 

Milk of Choice  

Choice of One  

 Hamburger w/
Baked Potato  

Crisps  
or 

Yogurt w/Pizza 

Stick  
 

 
Fruits Offered  

Mixed Fruit  
Pineapple Juice  

Vegetables Offered  

Seasoned Whole 
Kernel Corn  

Carrot & Celery 
Sticks  

Milk of Choice  

Choice of One  

Beef & Cheese 
 Tacos  

or 
Chef Salad w/Pizza 

Stick  

 
 

 
Fruits Offered  

Strawberry Cup  
Orange Juice  

Vegetables Offered  

Pinto Beans  
Green Pepper 

Strips  
 

Milk of Choice  

Choice of One  

Pepperoni Pizza  
or 

Turkey & Cheese 
Melt w/Harvest  

Cheddar Sun Chips  

 
 

 
Fruits Offered  

Orange Wedges  
Apple Juice  

Vegetables Offered  

Broccoli Florets  
Carrot Sticks  

 
 

Milk of Choice  

Menus for March 4-8 

Pictures for the yearbook are due by the end of March! Please upload them ASAP!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Hammons needs your recycled boxes!! 

Any kind of cereal, soda, snack, or other boxes would be 

GREATLY  APPRECIATED!!  

Just bring them to the Art Room and drop them off! 

 

Thanks to everyone that made Fine 

Arts Festival a Success.  

 The kids had a ball! 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=camera+clip+art+free&view=detail&id=8162A09B03C701A732DA17C7FA71A366935E9A79
http://www.google.com/imgres?q=fruit+snacks&um=1&hl=en&sa=N&qscrl=1&rlz=1T4ADFA_enUS455US455&biw=1024&bih=533&tbm=isch&tbnid=cSe9xl7y0WJCcM:&imgrefurl=http://whitneyport.celebuzz.com/flashback-friday-fruit-snacks-08-2011/whitney-port-flashback-friday-fruit-sn


***We need pictures from the K,1st and 2nd grade Musical and 

Character Kid Awards for the yearbook.  Please upload!!!  You 

can upload throughout the year.  We love any pictures from 

school events or any pictures taken at school (lunch, recess, spe-

cial class project, class parties, running club etc..... 

  

UPLOAD DIRECTIONS 
  

1. point your web browser to: images.balfour.com 

2. enter project number    317046    and  

password   STALLIONS 

3. enter contact information 

4. browse and select one or more images from your computer 

and upload (see reminders) 

5. add captions to photo --names of children, teacher 

name,  grade 

6.click BEGIN UPLOAD 

  

REMINDERS 

IMAGES SHOULD BE IN JPEG FORMAT, RGB 

MAXIMUM FILE SIZE IS 20MB PER IMAGE 

CELL PHONE PHOTOS DO NOT WORK 

  

  

Our school has joined the 

 My Coke Rewards for Schools 

Program.  That means by drinking 

the Coca Cola products your family 

already enjoys, you can earn points 

and donate them to the school. 

 

Enter your points at 

www.mycokerewards.com and  

donate them to the school.   

Thanks so much! 

 
 

Please upload Photos! The children get excited 

when they find their picture in the yearbook.  

Thanks for collecting for Jim Stone Elementary! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be sure to have all submissions to 

the newsletter turned in to  

Mrs. Bentley by Wednesday at  

10:00 am.  All submissions turned 

in after that will go in the next 

week’s newsletter.  

 

Thanks!  

 

We already have 690  

My Coke Rewards 

Points! 

Way to go Jim Stone  

Elementary! 

BOX TOP COMPETITION  

BETWEEN GRADE LEVELS 
Clip your box tops!  The grade that brings 

in the most box tops will win an extra 30 

minute recess!! 

  

 YEARBOOK 

Please upload pictures for the Yearbook!   

Field trips, parties, musicals, running club, 

character awards, class pictures, etc!  We 

need a lot of pictures, so please bring your 

camera if you plan on going to the school.  

Remember, pictures from cell phones will 

not work.  Thanks so much!!! 

Pictures for the yearbook are due by the end of March! Please upload them ASAP!! 

http://4.bp.blogspot.com/-JW1e7C-7F68/TgmKvplbnSI/AAAAAAAADBI/WvWpg4S01-w/s1600/box-tops-for-education_7-ways-to-raise-money-for-your-school.jpg
http://images.balfour.com


We need you! 

 

The Inaugural Stallion Stampede 5K 

will be held on April 25.   

 
We need volunteers to help from 

 12:00-3:00 
(photographers, music, runners/cyclists to be out on the course, 

etc.) 
We are also accepting donations.  $50 or more gets your name  

on the back of our t-shirt, but any  
donation is accepted.  We will need things like water bottles,  

Gatorade, bananas, etc. for after the 5k.   
 

The running club has been training all year and we are so  
excited about the 5K.  Thanks in  

advance for helping to make the a success for  
the kids. 

 
If you can donate or volunteer, please email Mary or Kristie at 

mary.swindle@yahoo.com or kristmoss@yahoo.com 

We have a DJ for the 5K!   

Y107 is coming to do a live 

broadcast from Jim Stone  

Elementary’s 5K. 

We are so excited! 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=help+wanted&qs=n&form=QBIR&pq=help+wanted&sc=8-10&sp=-1&sk=

